
 

 

April 10, 2020 

The following are important updates regarding operations 

during coronavirus (COVID-19), effective April 10, 2020. 

Reminder - Response Needed: Network Pulse Survey 

We need your response to our Network Pulse Survey by Noon 

on Monday, April 13. The survey should take no longer than 10 

minutes and will help give CTFB a better perspective on the changes 

in demand across our service territory including  what resources are 

needed and where by our  Partner Agencies. Your responses are 

greatly appreciated and important for helping us plan how to best 

support your organization’s emergency relief efforts. Please click 

here to take the survey now. If you would like to review questions 

in advance of submitting your online survey, please refer to the 

questions pdf available on the Agencies page of the CTFB website 

here. 

AmeriCorps Volunteers 

Equal Heart is activating a Disaster Relief Team to assist with COVID-

19 response. Partners who are interested in applying to be an 

AmeriCorps Site are encouraged to visit this website and complete an 

online interest form.  If you have any questions you can reach out 

directly to Equal Heart at americorps@equalheart.org. 

General Reminders 

We want to know if your distribution has changed (or is going 

to change) due to COVID-19. If you’re closing, re-opening, 

adjusting hours, or modifying your distribution model, please 

reach out to your Agency Relations Specialist with that 

updated information or share it via email at 

http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=qlZ5X_gAjcAOcAiOwNhMgw
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=5qIz-RTapr9-V01DWY147w
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=5qIz-RTapr9-V01DWY147w
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=PtNvBBOtV3thGH8xsMJiIA
http://cafbtx.convio.net/site/R?i=6L99e7dGHDEaMGxUvCbxBg
mailto:americorps@equalheart.org


agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org or our partner agency 

hotline by calling (512) 684-2503. 

Remember, we will be sharing COVID-19 resources for partners and 

our most updated communications on our website 

here:  https://www.centraltexasfoodbank.org/agencies 

Contact the Team: 

By phone: (512) 684 - 2503 

By email: agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org 
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